
 

Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 

Fwd: Rezoning of property at Glade Rd. and Plum Creek Dr. 
1 message 

Mike Brusseau <mike.brusseau@knoxmpc.org> Mon, Apr 9, 2012 at 8:51 AM 
To: Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>, Mark Donaldson 
<mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>, Buz Johnson <buz.johnson@knoxmpc.org>, Dan Kelly 
<dan.kelly@knoxmpc.org> 

Re:  Agenda item 42 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Jerry Hall >jerryjo100@gmail.com<  
Date: Sat, Apr 7, 2012 at 9:45 AM 
Subject: Rezoning of property at Glade Rd. and Plum Creek Dr. 
To: "michael.brusseau@knoxmpc.org" <michael.brusseau@knoxmpc.org> 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
As a resident of the Boxwood Neighborhood I strongly urge you to deny rezoning of this property. 
This could be the demise of a peaceful neighborhood. We see commercial  development all around 
us here and once it starts it is unlikely to stop. When this property was purchased the buyer knew 
this was a residential area and just because they have an investment is no reason to grant 
rezoning. 
 
                                                                                                            Sincerely 
                                                                                                            Jerry Hall 
                                                                                                             237 Wakefield Rd. 
Jerryjo2@charter.net
 
 
 
--  
Michael A. Brusseau, AICP, Senior Planner 
Knoxville-Knox County Metropolitan Planning Commission 
City-County Building, Suite 403 
400 Main St. 
Knoxville, TN  37902 
Phone: (865) 215-2500 
Fax: (865) 215-2068
www.knoxmpc.org
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